
 

DUNHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

February 11, 2021 

Dear Dunham Parents and Guardians, 

As we prepare for a hopeful return to on-campus learning this spring, we wanted to update our 

information.  When we reopen, due to required safety guidelines, this school year we will be 

returning in a hybrid model.   

Our hybrid model is an A/ B instructional model.  Group A students will attend Tuesday and 

Wednesday.  Group B students will attend Thursday and Friday.  Monday will be a distance 

learning day for all students.  With this model, students will have three distance learning days 

and two on campus instruction days.  Families also have the option to continue to do distance 

learning for the reminder of the school year (through June 2021). 

Hybrid Schedule: 

Mondays 

  

All-Remote: Monday  

8:00 - 9:40 
Whole Class Check-in  

Instructional Time (Daily Live Interaction) 

9:40 - 10:00  
Break | Get off your screen! 

10:00 - 11:30 
Instructional Time 

Synchronous & Asynchronous 

11:30 - 12:15  
Lunch | Get off your screen! 

12:15 - 2:30  
Independent work, small group work, intervention, 

enrichment,  assessment, re-engagement, 
preparation, office hours 



Hybrid Schedule 

 

       Tuesday & Wednesday                 Thursday & Friday 

 

 

 

 



For students not participating in the hybrid model, the distance learning schedule will look 

similar to this:  

100% Distance Learning Schedule 

                    Monday                                                             Tuesday – Friday 

 

I am very optimistic about less on-campus restrictions for next school year as we look forward 

to a full return / traditional schedule. 

Located on our website is our Student & Family COVID-19 Safety Handbook.  We are in the 

process of updating some recent guideline updates but would encourage you to review this 

document to get a better idea of how school will look upon our return.  We will also be having 

parent information nights about what to except when returning to school as we progress to a 

spring reopening of Dunham. 

Please use this survey link to update us on your preferences moving forward for this school 

year. Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/V387SGK 

I thank all of you for all of your continued hard work and flexibility as we look to take the next 

steps in getting students back to school.  We are all eager to see them again. 

 

Take care, 

Daniel Hoffman 

Superintend / Principal 

http://dunhamsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Copy-of-Dunham-COVID-Handbook-2020-4.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/V387SGK

